
**MEMORIAL DAY WEEKEND UPDATE** 
Porum Landing boat ramps will be open for the Holiday Weekend (Friday May 27th 
through Monday May 30th). NO CAMPING PERMITTED. We are nearing the 
completion of the waterline replacement project but we are not able to re-open to 
camping yet, we hope to do so soon. Gates will be open from 8AM - 8PM. The gate 
shack will be open for Annual Day Use Pass and ATB pass sales. For any questions 
please contact the Eufaula Project Office at (918)799-5843 
 
 


